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NOTICE OF ASBESTOS REINSPECTION 
 

 
Weld County School District RE-5J conducted an extensive inspection and 
evaluation of asbestos containing materials in its buildings during spring and summer 
of 1988.  The result of this work established the basis for our plans to control or 
remove asbestos from District buildings.  Our work also brought us into compliance 
with the Federal 1986 Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act.  The District has 
safely removed asbestos containing material as part of renovations completed in 
1996-1997 and 2004.  A re-inspection of remaining asbestos containing materials in 
all District facilities was completed in January of 2004, July of 2007, July of 2010, 
and most recently in August of 2013. 
 
The results of inspections and evaluation have been summarized in an asbestos 
management plan for the school district.  The plan is on file at each school building 
and at the Administration Building.  You are welcome to review our asbestos 
management plan at any time during regular business hours.  If you desire additional 
information, please contact the Superintendent of Schools at the Administration 
Building (phone 970-587-6059). 


